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NEWS 
 

We had a great week.  
 

We saw a program from Brian Chevalier. 
He is a singer songwriter that sang songs 
to the students about "diversity, so all 

children feel safe, respected and 
included." Here is the link to his website. 

http://www.songspun.com/ 
 
 

This Week We Read: 
 

A Tiger Grows Up 
Chameleon, Chameleon 
Spring 
Leo the Late Bloomer 
Mouse’s First Spring 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Review Topic 10 
Topic 10 Test 

 
11.1-Creating Sets to 19 
11.2-Parts of 11, 12 & 13 
11.3-Parts of 14, 15 & 16 

  

 
 

Language Arts 
 

We reviewed our word wall words. 

We learned 2 new Alpha Friends: 
Jumping Jill and Mr. X-Ray 

We made an entry in our Kid 
Writing Journals. 

We worked on choosing the 
correct pronouns in sentences. 

We assessed the children for 
their Report Cards. 

We are practicing identifying the 
correct vowel sounds. 

King and Queen 
 

AM 
Andrew can make a Lego camper. 

 
PM 

Addyson can make a giraffe. 
 Math 


